DRAFT EMAIL TO NIMH TRAINEES ABOUT ANNUAL SURVEY

Dear All, 

The NIMH Office of Fellowship Training (OFT) periodically conducts a survey to gain an understanding of the quality of the experience our trainees are exposed to in the NIMH Intramural Research Program (IRP). OFT will use the aggregate information from this survey to assess if change is necessary in the NIMH IRP training experience, and to determine what those changes might be. The NIMH OFT Team greatly appreciates your participation in this survey, as the information provided will inform on the NIMH training experience and allow the OFT to work to optimize future trainee experiences moving forward. Please use the link below to complete the survey.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OFTAnnualTrainingSurvey

We thank you in advance for taking the time to fill out this survey. Your responses will be confidential, and your identity will be secure to the extent permitted by law.

This survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete.

All data will be collected by the NIMH Office of Management and reported to OFT in the aggregate form (e.g., 37% of respondents would recommend training in their lab to a colleague).

Thanks again for your help with this important effort. Please complete the survey by ___, 2022.

Kind regards,

Jan

Janet Clark, Ph.D.

Director, Office of Fellowship Training
Intramural Research Program
National Institute of Mental Health
35 Convent Dr., MSC 3747
Bldg. 35, Suite GE 400
Bethesda, MD 20892
Main OFT: 301.451.4512
Office: 301.402.2773


